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ASHRAE ACTION


ROANOKE CHAPTER NEWSLETTER





(� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org" ��www.ashraeroanoke.org�)                  October 2006





OCTOBER MEETING 





Tuesday, October 24, 2006





Tour:  


LaHaye Ice Center 


Liberty University


Lynchburg, VA





MEETING AGENDA:





5:45 pm – Assemble for Tour in Parking Lot





6:00 pm – Tour Begins





7:00 pm – Dinner and Business Meeting





Attendees to pay their own costs for dinner 


�Dinner will be at the Applebee’s on Candler’s Mountain Road in Lynchburg





Reservations must be made no later than Noon on Friday, October 20 to:





Suzanne Perry


E-mail:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:sdperry@trane.com" ��sdperry@trane.com�


Phone:  540-563-2828





Tip:  Make your reservation online at our Web Site, see link below





� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/Meetings/registration.htm" ��http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/Meetings/registration.htm�














President's Corner








“The ASHRAE Promise: A Sustainable Future” – Terry Townsend, ASHRAE President, 2006-2007


�We’re off to a productive start this ASHRAE year. We had great attendance at our first meeting on September 19th at the Patrick Henry Hotel. Pat Mahoney from Frischkorn, Inc. spoke about pumps and pumping processed. Mr. Mahoney provided some fundamental lessons on pumping and also addressed parallel pumping as well as variable speed pumping. This was a good program to kick off the year and thank you to all who attended. 





This month, we have a tour planned at the LaHaye Ice Center on the campus of Liberty University in Lynchburg. Liberty has built an ice rink which is used by the University hockey team and other recreational leagues from around the area. This tour will allow us to see the refrigeration equipment and HVAC equipment in use at the rink. At the conclusion of the tour, we will have dinner at Applebee’s near the Liberty campus. I hope to see you all there!





The Roanoke Chapter will once again attain the Research Promotion Full Circle award this year.  All the officers of the chapter have already contributed at least $100.00 to RP this year - thank you! As you all know, research promotion is a huge part of ASHRAE and I encourage everyone to donate. 





I look forward to seeing everyone on the 24th in Lynchburg!





Andy Fuller











	











Spotlight On … This Month’s Meeting





The LaHaye Ice Center is one of the newest buildings on Liberty University’s campus.  The facility opened to the public at the beginning of this year and is home to the Liberty Flames.  The Ice Center is also open to the public for ice skating.





LaHaye Ice Center Directions





Heading Northbound on 29 - Take 460 E to the exit for Candler's Mtn. Rd/ Liberty University. At the stop sign, make a right. Go to the first light and make a left onto the University Blvd. exit. At the light take a right, stay straight until dead end.  Merge right into parking lot and stay straight as you enter the LaHaye Ice Center Parking Lot.  ��Heading Southbound on 29 - Take Exit 8b. Go through the first light. At the second light make a right on S 670 (there is a Liberty University sign with an arrow pointing to the right). Go two more lights. Make a right on University Blvd.  At the light take a right, stay straight until dead end.  Merge right into parking lot and stay straight as you enter the LaHaye Ice Center Parking Lot.  ��Heading Eastbound on 460 - Exit on Rt. 670, Candler's Mtn. Rd.    At the stop sign, make a right. Go to the first light and make a left onto University Blvd. Merge right into parking lot and stay straight as you enter the LaHaye Ice Center Parking Lot.   


Heading Westbound on 460 or Northbound on 501 - Take the Candler's Mtn. Rd./University Blvd. exit. At light stay straight as you enter the LaHaye Ice Center Parking Lot.





Applebee’s Directions


Turn left onto University Road leaving the LaHaye Ice Center Parking Lot. Turn left onto Candler’s Mountain Road at the stoplight.  The address is 3624 Candler Mountain Road.
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How Many Light Bulbs Does It Take to Protect the Environment and Save $30?


WASHINGTON DC – Saving $30, and protecting the environment, is as easy as changing a light bulb. If every American household changed a single light bulb to an Energy Star bulb, it would provide enough power to light more than 2.5 million homes, while saving consumers money.��"Change A Light, Change The World," which started October 4, is an annual campaign by EPA and the Department of Energy (DOE) that encourages Americans to replace a conventional bulb or fixture in the home or workplace with one that has earned the government's Energy Star label for energy efficiency. This year, the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) is joining the campaign to extend its reach. ��"Through Energy Star, President Bush and EPA are brightening America's future – literally – one light at a time," said EPA Administrator Stephen L. Johnson. "Saving energy and saving money just makes sense. By encouraging smart energy decisions, we are getting these lights off the store shelves and into people's homes."��"The Department of Energy encourages all Americans to answer the president's call to be more energy efficient," Energy Secretary Samuel Bodman said. "Taking small and easy steps, such as replacing light bulbs with newer, more efficient compact fluorescent bulbs, can add up to real, substantive savings."��"Simply replacing a normal light bulb with an Energy Star bulb not only protects the environment and saves energy, but it will also help families save on their utility bills," said HUD Secretary Alphonso Jackson. "HUD is especially concerned with the impact of utility costs on affordable housing. Low and moderate-income families spend a disproportionately large share of their incomes on utilities and are particularly vulnerable to spikes in energy costs."��Energy Star qualified bulbs and fixtures use one-third the energy of traditional models and last up to 10 times longer. In fact, consumers can save more than $30 in utility costs over the lifetime of one bulb. Replacing the most frequently used lights at home will yield the most savings. ��Individuals who pledged during last year's "Change a Light, Change the World" Campaign will prevent greenhouse gas emissions equivalent to nearly 3,000 vehicles and save $2 million in energy costs. ��The less energy we use, the less energy electric utilities must generate, and less demand means fewer greenhouse gas emissions. If homeowners change just one bulb to an Energy Star qualified bulb they will prevent the release of more than 450 pounds of greenhouse gas emissions. ��President Bush and EPA are working to change the way America powers its homes and businesses by promoting common-sense conservation measures like the Energy Star program. Products that have earned the Energy Star label save energy and prevent greenhouse gas emissions by meeting strict energy efficiency guidelines set by EPA and DOE. The Energy Star program works with more than 8,000 private and public sector organizations. Many of these organizations will help celebrate the "Change A Light, Change The World" campaign with activities, events, government proclamations and store promotions showcasing energy-efficient lighting. ��Americans are invited to visit the Energy Star Web site to join the more than 110,000 who have pledged to replace at least one light at home, and see the positive difference even small energy-saving actions at home can make. ���HYPERLINK "http://www.energystar.gov/index.cfm?c=change_light.changealight_about"��General information about the Energy Star Change A Light campaign���� HYPERLINK "http://www.energystar.gov/index.cfm?fuseaction=cal.showPledge" �Take The Pledge!� 











BOARD OF GOVERNORS





MEETING





TBA








Multiple Benefits Webcast Benefits Building Designers, Operators, Owners


ATLANTA - Registration is now open for ASHRAE’s free Webcast, Multiple Benefits Solutions for Enhanced Building Security.





You can register at �HYPERLINK www.ashrae.org/homelandsecuritybroadcast2 ��www.ashrae.org/homelandsecuritybroadcast2�. The broadcast takes place from 1-4 EST Nov. 14, 2006.





The broadcast is sponsored by ASHRAE’s Building Safety and Security Special Committee with support from the Alfred P. Sloan Foundation. The program features two panel discussions with short presentations, and live question-and-answer sessions with the audience.





The first discussion focuses on the principles of risk management and how they can allow treatment of health, safety and security issues beyond those normally considered in current practice, codes and standards. Panelists are George Glavis, P.E., the U.S. Department of State; D. Scott Fisher, P.E., State Farm Insurance Co., James Woods, Ph.D., P.E., The Building Diagnostics Research Institute Inc.; Richard Bielen, P.E., National Fire Protection Association; and Ronald Vallort, P.E., Ron Vallort and Associates, Ltd.





The second panel discusses the application and integration of architectural and engineering principles and practices to achieve the levels of acceptable risks and benefits defined by the risk management approach. Panelists are Stuart Knoop, Oudens + Knoop Architects; Andrew Persily, Ph.D., the National Institute of Standards and Technology; William Coad, P.E., Coad Engineering Enterprises; Patrick Spahn, P.E., and Lawrence Spielvogel, P.E., consulting engineer.





For more information regarding presenters, the broadcast program, and resources, visit �HYPERLINK www.ashrae.org/homelandsecuritybroadcast2 ��www.ashrae.org/homelandsecuritybroadcast2�, or call 678-539-1139. 





ASHRAE, founded in 1894, is an international organization of 55,000 persons. ASHRAE fulfills its mission of advancing heating, ventilation, air conditioning and refrigeration to serve humanity and promote a sustainable world through research, standards writing, publishing and continuing education.














Electronic Newsletter





Any member with material to submit for inclusion in the monthly newsletter


may send the information to:





Patrick Castelvecchi


HSMM


1315 Franklin Road


Roanoke, VA  24034





E-mail:  pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com


Phone:  540.857.3100


Fax:  540.857.3180





This is your newsletter.  We welcome your contributions and commentary.





Material can include letters to the editor, member news, upcoming events, comments on chapter programs or issues, etc.











ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS





The Chapter will be publishing a Chapter Directory this year! 





please contact Patrick Castelvecchi if you would be interested in purchasing some advertising space in the directory. (Chapter reserves the right to edits advertisements for size and content) 





Anyone with questions or anyone wishing not to have their information published please contact Patrick Castelvecchi at 540.857.3100 or �HYPERLINK "mailto:pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com"��pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com� by October 10.








Attention Members:


Interested in paying in advance for ashrae MEETINGS?


interested in saving money on the cost of meetings?


if the answer to one or both of these questions is yes, have we got a deal for you!!


the roanoke chapter of ashrae is Continuing the STAR (Season Tickets for AshRae) program.





Purchase tickets in advance to ASHRAE meetings at a reduced rate:





3 meetings -- $40 (A $5 SAVINGS)


6 meetings--  $75  (A  $15 SAVINGS—THAT’S 6  MEETINGS FOR THE PRICE OF 5 !!)


 


CONTACT Dan Lieber FOR DETAILS.








See the new ASHRAE video promoting HVAC & R Engineering to young people:


�HYPERLINK www.ashrae.org/chill ��www.ashrae.org/chill�











Upcoming Monthly Meetings:








�





November 14th – Underfloor Air Distribution


December 12th – Condenser Water Heat Recovery















